
        March 30, 2018  
 
WBYC Membership Committee, 
 
Please let me take this opportunity to introduce myself and my family and 
tell you why we would like to become members of the Waquoit Bay Yacht 
Club.   
 
My wife, Kelly, and I are both Falmouth natives.  We were raised in East 
Falmouth and attended Falmouth Public Schools.  We grew up on the 
waters around Falmouth, both in boats and on the beaches.  We became 
familiar with the WBYC when we rented a house on Nichols Road, right 
down the street from the Club.   
 
We noticed the functions that were held there as well as the work that was 
done on the facility and the docks.  We were impressed with that as well as 
the location of the Club.  We have since moved out of that rental house and 
bought a house in East Falmouth, near the East Falmouth Post Office.   
 
We would like to continue to have access to the waters of Waquoit as well 
as be a part of a boating community.  I have a small (15’) boat that I helped 
make in woodshop class at Falmouth High School in the mid-2000s.  We 
have one child, a daughter named Lola who will be three years old in 
May.  We would love for her to learn how to sail as well as learn water and 
boating safety. 
                
My wife is a Spanish teacher at Falmouth High School and has worked as 
a teacher for 18 years.  I have experience as a handyman and have 
worked at Wood Lumber Company for over 12 years.   
  
Thank you so much for your consideration, 
 
Zachary, Kelly, and Lola Grace 
 


